
BMA seek feedback on NHSPS leases without service charges

The BMA would like to speak to practices in in NHS Property Services premises who have:

Written leases without service charge provisions where no payments have historically been made

Written leases without service charge provisions, where payments have previously been made but the sums have now increased.

Please email info.gpc@bma.org.uk if your practice fits into either of these categories and you are in a position to provide feedback.


